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27" July 2017 (H29)

1% International Symposium 2017 (H29) Hosted by the Institute

for Peace Science Hiroshima University

As listed below, the Institute for Peace Science, Hiroshima University (IPSHU) is holding 1%
International Symposium 2017 (H29). We are looking forward to seeing as many participants as
possible on the day.

Time and Date: 13:00-17:25 (Registration opens at 12:30), 2" August 2017 (Wednesday)

Venue: 4F Higashi-Senda Innovative Research Center, Higashi-Senda campus, Hiroshima University
Title: The Atomic Bombs and War Memories: Heritage of Peace in an Uncertain Age.

Presenters:

Professor Noriyuki Kawano (Director of IPS, Hiroshima University)

Mr. Kenji Shiga (Director of the Hiroshima Peace Memorial Museum)

Dr. Glenn D. Hook (Emeritus Professor, University of Sheffield, UK)

Professor Andrew Hoskins (Professor, University of Glasgow, UK)

Dr. Luli van der Does (Visiting Researcher at IPS, Hiroshima University)

Panel discussion:

Moderator: Professor Mari Katayanagi (Professor at IDEC, Hiroshima University)
Language used: English/Japanese (Simultaneous translation is available)
Organizer: The Institute for Peace Science, Hiroshima University (IPSHU)

Attending the event: Send us (contact details below) a fax or an e-mail with a subject line of
“Participating symposium” by providing your name, affiliation, and phone number or e-mail address.

[ Contact details for enquiries]

The Institute for Peace Science Hiroshima University (Higashi-Senda campus)
Ms. Shimote

TEL: 082-542-6975 FAX: 082-245-0585
E-mail: heiwa@hiroshima-u.ac.jp
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